
From: David Almy
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] coal ash
Date: Thursday, October 8, 2020 2:40:17 PM

Dear Sir:

The coal ash stored on the banks of the Middle Fork River in Vermilion County needs to be moved away
from the river so it is not contaminating the water on our state's only designated  wild and scenic river.

Sincerely,

Constance Almy
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